# Blackshaw Moor CofE First School

March- April 29<sup>th</sup> - 1<sup>st</sup>

"Working together in God's love for the benefit of all"

http://bms.ttlt.org.uk

## Weekly Newsletter

### What's New

We have been asked to advise you that St Matthew's Church are holding an Easter trail around the church grounds. This will be running from Easter Sunday, after the morning service, until Friday 9<sup>th</sup> April. On Easter Monday they will be serving refreshments and have a stand selling jams/marmalade/honey etc. Everyone is welcome. There is also an Easter family communion at 11.15am on Easter Sunday and again, all are welcome.

Following the letter sent out on Friday, please see the attached leaflet on streaming live safely.

If you have put your child's name down for the Wildchild club, please look out for a letter that will come out later this week. Demand is high so we will be splitting in to 2 blocks over the summer term.

#### Club news this week

Superstars is available every day this week. Please book this in advance. Please note the mobile phone number on the leaflet you have received as if you want to contact the club during a session, the school phone may not be answered but the mobile will be.

#### **Upcoming Events**

1<sup>st</sup> April – Break up for Easter

19<sup>th</sup> April – School opens for all

19<sup>th</sup> April – Wildchild club starts

3<sup>rd</sup> May – Bank Holiday Monday

7<sup>th</sup> May – NSPCC Number day – more info soon

14<sup>th</sup> May – Pyjamarama day – more info soon

28<sup>th</sup> May – Football day for National Football Day – more info soon

28<sup>th</sup> May – Break up for half term

7<sup>th</sup> June – school opens for all

#### A note from Mrs Crawforth

"Well we have 4 days until school closes again but this time it is the opportunity to have fun, spend time doing family things and enjoying Easter and hopefully some better weather. Although we still have a great number of restrictions, as least we can meet with friends and family in our gardens in 2 households or 6 people and it will be nice to see people we haven't seen for a long time. I certainly am looking forward to seeing my family I haven't seen for so long. Thank you for helping the return to school go so smoothly and I look forward to seeing you all again on the 19th April. Have fun.

### This week's highlights

We break up for Easter on Thursday this week.

#### **Worship Council News**

We will be delivering class worship now and each class will have the same worship plan delivered by their class teacher.

https://home.espresso.co.uk You will need the following information to login:

Username: student27657

Password: black57

This is in addition to Purple Mash that children also have a log in to.

#### Other news:

Please see the letter from Health and Safety about testing for Covid. As with Christmas, it important that you let us know if your child develops symptoms within 48 hours of us breaking up for Easter, so before 3.30pm on the Easter Saturday, and later tests positive for Covid. If the symptoms develop after this time, you do not need to let us know. Please email <a href="mailto:bms.office@ttlt.org.uk">bms.office@ttlt.org.uk</a> and <a href="mailto:bms.office@ttlt.org.uk">bms.office@ttlt.org.uk</a> and the emails will be checked daily at around 2pm for 6 days to allow for results to be back.

We have now received the computers and they include a hard drive, monitor, keyboard and mouse. They have been updated for the latest Windows 10 and are ready to set up with your own user name and password. We do still have some left so if anyone would like one, please let us know as soon as possible. If you have already asked for one, please call from home time today to collect. Thanks.